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IA Financial Statement of French-Speaking African Regions

IA Financial Department
Thank the guidance of the Lord, our church will soon approach the one hundredth

anniversary. Looking at the trend of today’s world, the environments are changing rapidly; the signs of end times are gradually revealing causing the mission of preaching the Gospel to be even more urgent. Churches and preachers around the world work together wholeheartedly in pastoral and evangelical work; the pioneering regions especially, receive more aid financially from many fellow brethren.

IA’s balance of payment will adopt the budget system through related meetings to plan the budget and accepting the offers of churches and members. It will go through other incomes when there is a lack of funding for the expense.
Recently some members are concerned about the funds and expenditures of the 

French-speaking Africa regions. Paris church will submit the financial statements of 2012 French-speaking African regions’ balance of payments for the holy work to IA. The Financial Department would like to include the offerings of the recent years for French-speaking African regions into the 2011 year end calculations. The total offering income is US$86,813.11; expense is US$118,756.92. The offerings for the holy work of French-speaking African regions are short in expense. The actual over-budget is US$31,943 (Taiwan NT$974,286).

Thank the support, prayers, and care of each local church toward the IA financial situation. May the Lord remember and bless all and continue to care for the prosperity and growth of holy work for all regions. May the Lord continue to guide us.

